
Marion Public Library 

Board of Directors Meeting 

Monday, August 25, 2025 

At 5:00 the meeting was called to order by Vice-President Jenny Hangartner. 

Roll call was taken. Present- Jenny Hangartner, Annette Krueger, Wanda Tucker, Patricia Blashe, 

Michelle Watson and Patricia Breitenfeldt. Absent: Betsy Keller and Lynette Miller 

Recognition of Guests: LeAnn Hopp, Library Director 

Approval of Agenda: Motion by Annette Krueger/ seconded by Wanda Tucker. Motion carried. 

Approval of Minutes: Motion by Wanda Tucker/ seconded by Annette Krueger. Motion carried.  

Financial Report: Motion by Pat Blashe/seconded by Michelle Watson. Motion carried. 

Director’s Report: SLP was very successful. Gained several new patrons. Infosoup Library Road Trip has 
been more successful than last year. Something Cool After School begins September 8. Both virtual and 

in person staff continuing education continues. Library closed Monday, September 1 for Labor Day. 

Eric’s summer library job is over. Will keep him on roster for subbing and school breaks.  

Old Business: Family Night Out was very successful. Need older youth activities.  

New Business: OWLS Membership Agreement reviewed and signed. Hand railing will be installed soon. 
Cost is $1,625 and will be covered by donations. Motion by Pat Breitenfeldt/ seconded by Wanda Tucker. 

Motion carried.  

Foundation Report: Motion by Michelle Watson /seconded by Pat Blashe. Motion carried. 

Reading Assignment: Continuing The Inclusive Services Assessment and Guide.  

Next Meeting: Monday, September 15 at 5:00. 

Adjournment: Motion Pat Blashe/seconded by Wanda Tucker. Motion carried.  

Respectfully submitted by Patricia Breitenfeldt, Secretary MPL Board of Trustees 

 


